NADA HOUSE,

LONDON, S.W. I.

OFFICE OF THE

HIGH COMMISSIONER FOR CANADA 211(1 OCtObeI' 1981.

My dear Sir Arthur,

I am enclosing you copy of a letter received from

Mr. Geoffrey Whiskard. Mr. Mayhew called on me this morning

and discussed the purpose of his mission to the West Indies.

There is a growing interest in this Country in the
problem of higher education for the West Indian youth, and Mr.
Mayhew was anxious to know if there was any objection on the
part of the authorities or prejudice in the minds of the student
body against West Indian students attending Canadian Universities.
I told him that so far as my observations had gone I felt warranted
in saying that these students would be welcomed at Canadian Univer-
sities, particularly those in Eastern Canada.

Mr. Mayhew has never been in Canada and knows very little
about our educational institutions. He salls direct from here to
the Barbadoes next week. I suggested to him that I would write
you and Sir Robert Falconer asking you both to send the University
Report and whatever other information you may be able to give him

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., /that
LL.D.,

McGill University,
Montreal, P. Que.




